
 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera” or the “Company”), in compliance with what is set forth 

in clause 226 of the Amended Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following  

 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 
 

In relation to the application for temporary public aid from the Strategic Business Solvency 
Support Fund (the “Application”) submitted on 28 August 2020, we hereby report the following: 

i) The Company, as a consequence of the prolongation of the pandemic and its harmful 

economic effects, has requested a further amount of twenty million Euros 

(€20,000,000) in addition to the figure initially notified, thereby reaching a total 

amount requested of one hundred and twenty million Euros (€120,000,000), through 

the following instruments: 

 

 Subscription by the Fund of a capital increase of thirty million Euros (€30,000,000). 

 Participative loan for the amount of seventy million Euros (€70,000,000). 

 Ordinary loan for the amount of twenty million Euros (€20,000,000). 

ii) The Company has requested and received today a notification from the State Industrial 

Ownership Corporation (“SEPI”), in which the latter informs that the Application, 

submitted in due time and legal form, was admitted for processing and is currently 

being analysed by the SEPI as the entity in charge of the procedure. A proposal for a 

resolution is expected to be presented to the Management Board before the end of 

January 2021, within the legally established deadlines. This notification is expressly for 

information purposes and does not imply a commitment to grant the applicant any 

temporary public support from the Fund. 

  

 

 

 

Gijón, 30 December 2020. 

 


